
In this time of social distancing, many families are looking for fun activities to do together. Introducing….the

With your phone or camera: find, create, and take pictures of the items listed below. Choose 3-4 of your favorite shots (name each file as the 
clue) and send them along with the names of family members who participated to Western Quarter Youth Coordinator Claire Taylor at 

highestpotential@icloud.com no later than July 12, 2020. Please include “SCAVENGER HUNT” in the subject line.  We will compile your 
treasures into a presentation that will be shared during the youth program segment of Quarterly Meeting Zoom on July 19!

o George Fox
o Something red
o Something stinky
o Someone climbing a tree
o Something you love
o Something tiny (smaller than a penny)
o Take a photo of family members 

reenacting a scene from a movie 
(keep it PG, please)

o A flower
o A unique rock
o A cloud
o Take a photo of your family dressed in 

fashions popular before 2000
o Something alive
o A meetinghouse
o Bad quarantine hair
o Something heavy
o A license plate
o A fern
o Something wet
o Something you made

BONUS CHALLENGE: Recreate the Beatles’ Abbey Road album cover.

o Something with wheels
o Take a photo of family members in their 

best disco pose – costumes encouraged!
o A bee
o A hydrangea
o A non-US coin or bill
o A cassette or VHS tape
o Build a house of cards
o Elizabeth Fry
o Something purple
o A lunch box
o A stop sign
o A spider web
o A dirty sock
o A photo of family members jumping (all 

feet off the ground!)
o Recreate a marriage proposal
o An umbrella
o A tape measure
o A refrigerator magnet
o A toilet plunger
o Faith & Practice

!Friendly

mailto:highestpotential@icloud.com

